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Comments: I am opposed to the logging of the The Green Mountain National Forest's Telephone Gap Integrated

Resource Project.  This is a healthy forest up to 160 years of age.  It is home to federally protected species

including the Northern long-eared bat.  The project blatantly ignores President Biden's Executive Order

demanding protections for these mature and old forests,.  This timber sale is a menace of national proportions to

our climate and biodiversity.  I hope you will reconsider logging this important carbon source and protect our

planet.  

 

Sincerely, 

Debra Stoleroff

Plainfield, VT


